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Date: June 1, 2023 
 
To: Mono County Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Antelope Valley Regional Planning Advisory Committee (RPAC)  
 
RE: RECOMMENDATION FOR THE RENAMING OF MOUNTAIN GATE PARK, 

COLEVILLE, CALIFORNIA 
 
The longest serving member of the current Antelope Valley RPAC has died. Universally 
respected, Arden Gerbig was perennially active as an impassioned advocate, visionary and long-
term volunteer for Mountain Gate Park in our Valley. 
 
As a just and lasting recognition for his contributions, the Committee endorses the renaming of 
the Park in his name. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Katy Buell 
Chair Antelope Valley RPAC 
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